Royal Holloway

Postgraduate Research Student Meetings Record

In accordance with the Code of Practice, regular meetings should take place between supervisors and their research students.  A brief record should be kept of each formal supervision meeting, initiated by the research student and e-mailed to the supervisor for comment and return to the research student.  Copies of the reports should be retained by the supervisor.   It is expected that formal supervision meetings will normally take place once a month.  

	Department: 
	Supervisor: 

	Student name: 
	Student number: 

	Status and year of course: 
	Date of supervision meeting: 


	Working thesis title: 


	Points discussed:


	Agreed action points:


	Research training undertaken/completed since last meeting: N/A

	Research training need identified: N/A


